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From: Michelle Ray <michelfearay@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 12:06 AM
To: Geraldine Osinaike
Subject: Re: Contract forms

Hi,

I have recently divorced and changed my last name from Warmbrodt, my married name, to Ray, my maiden
name. [ will no longer operate as Michelle Warmbrodt PLLC due to the name change and will simply operate
under just my name, Michelle Ray.

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Thank you!
Michelle

On Mar 23, 2017, at 8:25 AM, Geraldine Osinaike <gosinaike@co.collin.tx.us> wrote:

Good morning Michelle

I have been asked to provide some back up for why the Company name has changed. If you have any
type of letter or if you can send a short email with the information,

Thank you

Geri Osinaike

Senior Buyer

Coilin County|Purchasing Depariment

2300 Bloomdale, Suite 3160|McKinney, TX 75071
Phone 972-548-4107 | gosinaike@co.collin.tx.us
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From: Michelle Ray [mailto:michellearav@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 8:16 AM
To: Diane L. Roberts <dreberis@co.collinix.us>; Geraldine QOsinaike <gosinaike @co.collin tx.us>

Subject: Contract forms

Hi Diane and Geri,

Thank you for staying in contact with me for these forms. 1 believe | have attached
everything needed. | am sincerely sorry for the delay.

Michelle




